
Pop-up Shop.
Midhurst Rother College

Selling events are a ‘travelling branch’ and provide the opportunity for parents to have the 

full uniform outfitting experience.

A range of branded school uniform across all stocked sizes will be available in school for 

pupils to try on, purchase and take away on the day

(or to try on and purchase online at a later date www.stevensons.co.uk ).

Date: Friday 4th July 2025

Time: 3:00pm – 6:00pm

In the school hall

Payment

Our Event is cashless,

we accept all major 

credit/debit cards 

(excluding Amex).

Trying on

You are welcome to try 

on garments, but a 

fitting room may not 

always be available, so 

we recommend wearing

a thin baselayer type of

clothing for ease of 

trying on.

Shopping

To see your school 

uniform on our website, 

scan the QR code 

below. We encourage 

customers to bring a 

reusable carrier bag 

with them.

http://www.stevensons.co.uk/
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